
INTER OFFICE MEMO

December 10, 2024

Dear fellow Board members;

The Township is hiring Mike Powell for a part-time position as a Consulting Engineer to assist the Township with
various projects. Mr. Powell will be compensated $50.00 an hour for time worked and will report to the

Supervisors office.

Sincerely,
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